
Recreation Minutes October 4,  2010 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:40pm 

 

In attendance:  Al Jones, Mike Curtin, Tom Kane, Mary Lou Volpe and Mike Moran 

 

Minutes  9/27/10 approved 

 

Lynne will  get a maintenance list from Greg on the town fields  

 

Property Request has been approved for use at the: 

Town Common for the Tree Lighting Ceremony12/3/10 @6:00pm 

 

The side walk on the town common will be discussed when the sidewalk project is finished  and 

we will look into CPC funds for funding of the project 

 

The recreation committee has approve the purchase of a clock for the upstairs meeting room 

 

Charlie Blanchard of the Burgess Building Committee spoke to Lynne concerning the new fields 

at Burgess and he said that $32,000.00 has been appropriated for the construction of the new 

fields at Burgess 

 

The Committee has decided on the following proposed new field project: 

 

Shepard Parcel   4 fields total:  3 softball/ 1 multi sport field overlay with parking, kayak launch, 

picnic area and fitness trail surrounding the area. 

 

Town Barn  4 fields total: 2 multi sport fields , 1 little league and 1 major league field with 

parking, concession/bath house, basketball courts , bocci courts and trail access if possible. 

 

 The  committee will review on the 18
th
 then the information will be submitted to Waterfield for a 

final concept plan and pricing. 

 

 

Next meeting, Monday, October 18,2010 @5:30pm 

Meeting Ajourned at 7:10 pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


